
From: Martha Belton <marthab19675@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/25/2017 9:10:29 PM
Subject:

I would like you to look into the mistake that DSS to buy to remove my grandson. Because he had to 
Broken Bones by his knee due to the casting of his clubfeet and they trying to accuse my daughter 
and her husband of hurting the baby. They have supporting evidence to prove that it can be caused 
by moving the feet around to straighten out his severely clubfeet. The worker going on here say she 
said. The case is in Lexington County Family Court can Lexington County social services. Can you 
please look into this in a timely manner so we can get the baby back home to his loving parents thank 
you so much
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